
 

March 18, 2024 

Mayor Pearman and Councilmembers  

Re: Resignation effective 3/18. 

Dear Mayor Pearman, colleagues, friends, and neighbors, 

This letter serves as my formal notice of resignation from Senoia City Council, effective as the 

clock strikes midnight tonight. 

“I had the time of my life fighting dragons with you!” and wish you all continued perseverance 

and wisdom shepherding our sweet Senoia.  

Good night, and good luck. 

Tracy 

 


